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17th April 2020  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
  
School Closure 
  
I hope you have all had a restful Easter break and you are all keeping safe. 
  
As you will be aware, the school was closed due to the ongoing COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak that has 
taken over the nation. We were going to take a view as to whether we would be able to open the school again 
at the end of the Easter Holidays. 
  
Unfortunately, whilst the situation nationwide is beginning to improve, the government has instructed that 
the lockdown should continue for at least another three weeks. Therefore, we will keep the school closed for 
this period of time any re-opening plans will be dictated by further government advice. We will of course keep 
you updated as and when we have further information. 
  
Teachers will continue to set work via Show My Homework. Should you have any queries, please do contact 
your child’s head of year in the first instance, and any specific queries regarding your child’s subject work, 
please do contact their teacher. 
  
We appreciate your support during this unprecedented time.  
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr M Singh 

Principal  

 

 

 


